
POA Board Update:   

We appreciate the ongoing patience and support from everyone as we continue to work through the 

issues surrounding the fencing/wall project that has always remained front and center for your POA 

board.  As stated previously, that although the board intends to address all of the fencing concerns in 

due time, the primary focus for discussion is currently that of Cypress North Houston.  Admittedly, the 

information gathering process had unexpectedly slowed a bit as we continued to communicate with and 

then must wait on responses from multiple third parties.  Rest assured, however, that we want nothing 

more than to be able to present everyone with specific information and the options to vote on in an 

open and forthright manner as soon as possible, and we are confident that at that time everyone will 

recognize that the board has not been sitting back and procrastinating on the issue.  Please understand 

that we will not rush through what has begun only to end up sharing poor or wrong information.  We 

wish we could share tidbits thus far, but since this has proven to be such a polarizing subject and the 

details remain quite fluid, the board feels it is appropriate to simply wait until we are ready to present 

everything in its entirety, thus minimizing the unnecessary distractions and false conclusions that would 

ultimately ensue from not having all of the details.  Therefore, we will continue to work tirelessly and 

take the time necessary to present the information properly because we are not interested in wasting 

anyone’s time.  When that time comes, the board intends to schedule the presentation in a Town Hall 

format, hopefully to be held at Warner Elementary School where there should be more space for 

everyone since turnout is expected to be high.  Then on another day a short time later our official board 

meeting will be scheduled, again hopefully to be held at Warner Elementary, whereby a community vote 

on the presented options can take place from residents of Phase 1 and 2. 

 

As previously promised, the board will announce the dates and locations for these meetings via a mailed 

letter to ensure all affected homeowners are aware with advanced notice.  We will also post the 

notification on the board’s new website, and intend to also install yard signs at the entrance roads to 

the Phase 1 and 2 areas to further supplement community awareness for these meetings.     


